
Public Notice - Request for Proposals
Gila River Health Care hereby invites contractors to submit proposals for the following:
RFP #07-FY17PDC-001
Gila River Health Care is seeking proposals from qualified firms for the preparation of plans and specifications and the construction of a sidewalk connecting the Shegoi and West Dialysis building to the Komatke Health Center in Laveen, Arizona. This will allow patients to commute by foot to all the buildings instead of just walking on the street.
This sidewalk is to be laid at the Komatke Health Center located at 17487 S. Health Care Dr. in Laveen, Arizona  85339.
The construction specifications and other related information is available by contacting Deborah Tinsley, Director of Contracts and Grants, (DTinsley@GRHC.org). Sealed proposals are due at Gila River Health Care, 483 W. Seed Farm Road, Sacaton, Arizona 85147 no later than 5:00 p.m. Arizona Time, August 25, 2017. 
Late bids will not be considered.  
Gila River Health Care reserves the right to accept or reject any part of or all proposals as may be determined in the best interest of GRHC.
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